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Holiday Club 
Rossendale Leisure Trust will 

be running a holiday club 

during the first week of the 

Easter Holidays 9th- 12th April 

(4 days).  

Easter Club forms will be sent 

out after Half Term. 

 

Over the last three weeks we have covered our 3Cs in Assembly Themes and it has been great to see how 

Considerate, Co-operative and Confident our pupils have been. Don’t forget clubs are not on next week–Mr Crabtree  

OUR GOOD WORK 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

YR  Arthur Ryder 
Y1  Charlie Lawlor 
Y2  Dylan McAvoy 
Y3  Arabella Gregory 
Y4  Jaxon Wormald 
Y5 Corey Murphy 
Y6  Sophie Leak 
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Parents 

Evening 
This is on 

Wednesday 

12th 

February:  

2 – 6pm.  

Letters went 

out this week 

so please 

return them 

as soon as 

possible so 

you can talk 

to the class 

teacher about 

your child’s 

education, 

attitude and 

progress. 
 

 

Fantastic Volcanoes!                                                  
Our Year 3 pupils have made fantastic models and fact 

sheets all about their Rocks and Soil topic on volcanoes. 

 
Well done to all the brilliant ideas and working models! 

- and a big thank you to all the help given at home – I’m 

sure you had great fun supporting your child’s learning! 
 

 

World Book Day PTFA Disco 
Thursday 5th March 2020 

Just to let you know that we will be having another special 

World Book Day this year with a book-related dress-up day, a 

special school dinner and a PTFA Disco after school until 5pm. 
Tickets for the disco will be available after half-term. 

 
 

PTFA Penny Challenge Cookie Treat Winners 

As our Year 4 class won 
the Penny Challenge, 

organised by the PTFA, 
they were given a treat 

this week when 
members of the PTFA 

helped them make 
delicious cookies which 

they could then eat! 

 
 

 CLUBS 
FINISH 

THIS 

WEEK 
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